
 
Ceres Global Ag to attend 2018 National Grain and Feed Association Annual 

Conference  

TORONTO (Canada), March 14, 2018 – Ceres Global Ag Corp. (“Ceres” or the “Company”) (TSX: CRP) today 
announced it will be attending this year’s National Grain and Feed Association (“NGFA”) Conference, 
taking place in Scottsdale, Arizona on March 18 to 20, 2018. 

Ceres’ management team will join top leaders from other leading agribusinesses to meet and discuss 
industry trends along with ways to promote the growth and economic performance of North American 
agriculture in a global marketplace. The NGFA Conference provides opportunity for companies in all 
sectors of the agriculture industry to network with industry leaders and other business colleagues, to gain 
new insights and provide input into issues that will affect the industry in the years ahead. 

About Ceres Global Ag Corp. (ceresglobalagcorp.com) 
 
Through its network of commodity logistics centers and team of industry experts, Ceres Global Ag Corp. 
procures and provides North American agricultural commodities & value added products, industrial 
products, fertilizer, energy products and reliable supply chain logistics services to customers worldwide.  
 
Ceres operates six locations, Duluth, MN; Minneapolis, MN; Savage, MN; Shakopee, MN; Northgate, 
Saskatchewan and Port Colborne, Ontario, and is headquartered in Minneapolis, MN. Its wholly-owned 
facilities throughout North America have an aggregate grain and oilseed storage capacity of approximately 
34.4 million bushels.  
 
Ceres also has a 25% interest in a short-line railway located in southeast Saskatchewan with a range of 
130 kilometers, and a 17% interest in Canterra Seed Holdings Ltd, a Canadian-based seed development 
company. 
 
For more information please contact: 

Heidi Christensen Brown 
NATIONAL Equicom 
(416) 848-1389 
hchristensenbrown@national.ca 
 


